
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 9, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Re: Chevron Phillips PE Price Increase – February 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective February 1, 2018, Chevron Phillips Chemical Company LP 
will increase the price for all polyethylene products by four cents 
($0.04) per pound.  This increase is in addition to all previously 
announced price increases. 
 
Please contact your Chevron Phillips Marlex® polyethylene sales 
representative with any questions you may have regarding 
polyethylene pricing and current industry conditions. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to supplying your 
polyethylene needs.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lou Compton 
Sales Manager, Polyethylene 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lou Compton 
Sales Manager, 
Americas Polyethylene 
 
10001 Six Pines Drive 
The Woodlands, TX 77380 
 
P.O. Box 4910 
The Woodlands, TX 77387-4910 
 
Telephone: 832-813-4457 
Fax: 832-813-4411 
 
comptlr@cpchem.com 
 
www.cpchem.com 
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